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Yesterday the Kenyan Ministry of Education announced that, due to low Covid-19 infection
rates, schools will not wait until January 2021 to reopen, as previously scheduled, but will open
next month.

  

At Assumption High School - Nairobi we are busy with renovations required by government
regulations for a safe reopening, including the installation of additional water points for hand
washing, setting up classrooms and dormitories for social distancing, and ensuring we have
enough masks for all staff.

  

In addition, we are excited to announce that there will be five Assumptionists involved at
Assumption High School this academic year:
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Fr. Luc Martel – Director
Fr. Benard Odhiambo – Deputy Director
Fr. Moses Musavuli – School Chaplain and Counselor
Dn. Kennedy Sakawa – Resident advisor for male students
Br. Kizito Juma Shebella – Resident advisor for male students

  

Their presence is a sign of our continued commitment to the flourishing of Assumption High
School and all of its hardworking students and staff. May God bless and protect us in the year
ahead.
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